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I strongly support SB 611, Food For All Oregonians. Adequate nutrition is a human 

right in a nation where we have enough resources to feed everyone. As food 

insecurity continues to increase in our community and throughout Oregon, the vital 

resources this program will provide is necessary and the most effective way to 

ensure our neighbors don't go hungry. Undocumented immigrants pay millions in 

state taxes to the state of Oregon and even more in federal taxes to the U.S. 

government each year and should not be left out.  

 

Thank you,  

Allyson Ramage 


